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WHAT IS THE  

OKLAHOMA PARENTS 
CENTER? 

 

The Oklahoma Parents Center (OPC) is dedicated 
to the equality of children and adults with 
disabilities. Our mission is to train, inform, 
educate and support parents, families, 
professionals and consumers in building 
partnerships that meet the needs of children and 
youth with the full range of disabilities ages birth 
through twenty-six.  
 

We are a 501 (c)(3) non-profit agency that 
operates the statewide federally funded Parent 
Training and Information Center (PTI) in 
Oklahoma.  We are funded in part by the U.S. 
Department of Education, Office of Special 
Education Programs (OSEP) and the Oklahoma 
State Department of Education, Special Education 
Services (OSDE-SES).  However,  the contents do 
not necessarily represent the policies of the 
funding agencies and endorsement should not be 
assumed. 

www.OklahomaParentsCenter.org 

P.O. Box 512 * Holdenville, OK 74848 
405-379-6015 * Toll-free 877-553-4332 

 

Oklahoma Parents Center 

Toll-Free 

877-553-4332 
 

www.OklahomaParentsCenter.org 

 

The look of the 
Survey has 

changed! 
 

Although the 
questions are the 

same, you will 
notice that the Survey underwent 

a makeover. 
 
 

 

The way to take the Survey has 
changed! 

 

Options, options, options!!!   
Online, by phone, or by mail.  It’ s 
your Survey; take it your way. 

 

 
The process of collecting the data 

has changed! 
 

The Oklahoma Parents Center will 
collect the Surveys and provide the 

Oklahoma State Department of 
Education - Special Education 
Services  a Summary of all the 

findings.  

Special Education 
Services 

What’s New 
About The 

Survey? 



Have the Survey mailed to you! 
 

Call toll-free at 
877- 553 - 4332 

and  
request a copy be 

mailed to you. 

Take the Survey Online! 
 

Visit our website 
and follow the 
Survey Link 

at 
www.OklahomaParentsCenter.org 

Answer the Survey over the 
telephone! 

 

Call toll-free at  
877- 553 - 4332 
 to answer the survey 

to the staff at the 
OPC. 

How can you take the Survey? 

1. 2. 3. 

Dear Parents/Families, 
 

The Oklahoma State Department of Education (OSDE), Special Education Services (SES),  in 
collaboration with the Oklahoma Parents Center, Inc. (OPC) annually collect information regarding 
SoonerStart/Early Intervention and schools’ efforts to partner with parents for the provision of  
special education and related services.  To do this, the OSDE-SES and OPC would like to invite you 
to complete the Parent Survey. 
 

Your responses will help guide our state’s efforts to improve services and results for children and 
families.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Rene Axtell 
Assistant State Superintendent 
Oklahoma State Department of Education 

 

Sharon Coppedge-House 
Executive Director 
Oklahoma Parents Center, Inc. 

& 


